


Hi, 

We are really dissapointed with the NSW government in pushing the incinerator to go ahead. 
Families, animals, homes, children's and of course the environment are going to be affected by 
this. 

If this goes ahead, families will leave is area ad move elsewhere. This will affect Western 
Sydney. 

Regards, 

 




